
Calderwood Primary School News 

Thursday 4thDecember 2022   
Christmas Parties 

 
We are looking forward to all of our class 

Christmas parties next weeks – dates for each 

class are in the attached diary.  

On the day of their party, pupils can come to 

school dressed in their party clothes. They do 

not need to bring anything else with them, as 

all food and drinks will be supplied.   

Our Christmas Service will take place on Friday 

23rd December at 9.30am in Stonelaw Church. 

All parents, carers and family members are 

welcome to attend with us.  

If you are able to walk down to the church, 

and you would be happy to accompany your 

child’s class, please meet at the front door of 

the school from 9.00am 

 

Christmas Service 

Staffing News 
A welcome… 
We are delighted to welcome our newest member of support staff, Mrs Lynsey Kennedy Jordan, 

to Team Calderwood. We know that she will be a brilliant addition to our Team.  

 

and a goodbye…. 
Mrs Jan McEvinney, our office Team Leader, will be leaving Calderwood to begin her retirement on 20th 
January 2023. Jan has worked in Calderwood for an incredible 28 years! She will be very much missed by 
staff, pupils and parents, and we are very grateful for everything she has done to support the school and 
our families. We wish Jan a very happy retirement spending lots of time with her growing family!  

 
 



Important Dates 
Session 2022/2023  

Date Time Event Stage(s) 
Involved 

Cost 

Thursday 15th 

December 

1.30pm 

& 

6.00pm 

Christmas Concert 

 

P5, 6 & 7 £2 per ticket 

 

Friday 16th 

December 

11.00am 

& 

2.00pm 

Nativity P1 £2 per ticket 

 

Monday 19th 

December 

1.30pm Christmas Party P4  

 

 

 

Free – We will be covering 

the costs of all party food 

and drinks (and prizes for 

games) from our school 

fund 

Tuesday 20th 

December 

11.00am Christmas Party P3 

Tuesday 20th 

December 

1.30pm Christmas Party P5 

Wednesday 

21st December 

11.00am Christmas Party P2 

Wednesday 

21st December 

1.30pm Christmas Party P6 

Thursday 22nd 

December 

11.00am Christmas Party P1 

Thursday 22nd 

December 

1.30pm Christmas Party P7 

Friday 23rd 

December 

9.30am Christmas Service                    

in Stonelaw Church 

Whole 

School 

Free – All parents, carers 

and family members are 

welcome to come along 

and join us! 

Friday 23rd 

December 

2.30pm School closes for Christmas 

Break – Happy Holidays! 

 

Whole 

school  

 

 

Cost of the School Day 
A reminder that, at Calderwood, we work hard to ensure that the cost of the school day is kept to a minimum 

for families. This is particularly important just now, as the current cost of living crisis is impacting most 

households. We have access to a lot of different resources, and we want to do everything we can to support 

our families - participating fully in the life of the school should not come with unnecessary costs. If you ever 

need any support, particularly with matters around the cost of the school day, speak to Mrs Innes, Mrs Ring, 

Mrs Kirkland or Mrs Waddell, or email Mrs Innes at gw14calderwoodht@glow.sch.uk . All discussions are 

confidential, and we will do everything we can to help. 

mailto:gw14calderwoodht@glow.sch.uk


 


